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      2021 – School Photos 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Our school photos will be completed on Friday 26th March. I have detailed the critical information for you below: 
 
• New envelopes went home yesterday (15/03/21). 
 
• Students must return envelopes on the day of the photos. 
   Envelopes cannot be returned prior. 
 
• Absolutely no change can be given by the school or canteen for photos so students paying by cash must have the correct 
money. 
 
• "The School Photographer" offers multiple payment options and they can be found below as well as on your envelope. 
 
 
As always, please ensure your child/ren are in full school uniform on the day. Year 6 should not wear their Year 6 Shirt. 
 
Sibling Envelopes to be collected from the front office. 

 
 
 
The best place to go for more information, including more detail about sibling photos is: 
https://www.theschoolphotographer.com.au/ 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr Forbes 
Principal 

1. CASH – Please enclose correct money as NO CHANGE will be given 
2. MONEY ORDER – ALL Money Orders are to be made payable to “The School Photographer” 
3. ONLINE CREDIT CARD PAYMENT- Simply visit our website www.schoolphotographer.com.au and follow the 

prompts – Please write your receipt number in the space provided below ( Handling fee applies) 
4. NO CHEQUES- Due to a change in bank policy Cheques are no longer accepted 
5. COMBINED PAYMENTS- If combining payments for more than one child please complete the combined 

payments box below 
6. LATE ORDERS- Any orders placed after school photographs have been delivered to the school will incur in a 

$15.00 handling fee (Includes postage) 

https://www.theschoolphotographer.com.au/
http://www.schoolphotographer.com.au/

